
Diocese of Niagara 
150th Anniversary Celebration 

 
 

This November marks the 150th anniversary of the Synod of 
the Diocese of Niagara. To celebrate the sesquicentennial 
year, Bishop Susan is hosting a special anniversary dinner at 
the Burlington Convention Centre.  
 
The event takes place November 2nd, 2024, with a reception 
beginning at 5 pm ahead of dinner at 6:30 pm. As part of the 
festivities, Bishop Susan will share a featured conversation 
with her special guest, Archbishop Linda Nicholls, the 14th primate for 
the Anglican Church of Canada.  
 
All are welcome as we gather people from all corners of the diocese together 
for this jubilant celebration!  

Tickets for the evening are $150 per person and all proceeds from the dinner will 
go to a special anniversary fund created by our diocesan foundation in support of 
curacy placements for newly ordained clergy. A portion of the ticket price will be 
eligible for a tax receipt.  

 
 
 
“We give thanks to God for her provision over the years at the same time as 
we look forward to the next 150 years with hope and optimism”, says the 
Bishop.  
 
The Synod and anniversary dinner is being generously sponsored 
by Ecclesiastical Insurance, the diocesan insurer for more than 50 years. 

Purchase your tickets today! 

https://www.anglican.ca/
https://ecclesiastical.ca/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/rfppgej

